

Second Floor Rear 113 West Regent St. Glasgow G2 2RU Registered Charity SC006326

09 December 2015

Dear Conference Member

Ozanam News

We have been monitoring the number of Ozanam News being distributed to conferences each guarter and have concluded that we could save a considerable amount on printing and postage costs if we reduce this figure.

Please circulate the copies provided amongst your members.

If your conference requires more hard copies this guarter or in future please let us know and we will post on to you.

If you wish us to send fewer copies or to mail to an alternate address please contact us and we will amend our records.

We are currently constructing a new website which is anticipated to be completed in the New Year, and our aim is to have an online version of the Ozanam News accessible simultaneously to the printed version.

We would be very grateful if you could please again review the number of mailed copies required prior to the Easter edition and contact us.

Thanking you

Theresa Morrell

National Office Manager

Society of St Vincent de Paul (Scotland)

theresa.morrell@ssvpscotland.com Society of St Vincent de Paul (Scotland) 113 West Regent Street Glasgow G2 2RU

0141 226 8833 www.ssvpscotland.com